
Caliente Chapter San Antonio (CCSA) - CALIENTE H.O.G. #2013 
  
Calientegram – February 9, 2025 

CALIENTE H.O.G. RIDE CALENDAR:  

Caliente H.O.G. sponsored rides are a Closed Event 

For all Rides, you are required to be there 15 minutes prior to KSU (Kick 
Stands Up) so that you can get signed in and attend the pre-ride briefing.  

February 15th - KSU 10 a.m.  LRC: Katy/SRC: Jack. Ride out to Floresville 
area.   Arrive prior to 0945am to attend safety briefing. Lunch Stop at Mavericks 
(Not Tom Cruises House). Gas stops, if any, will be announced during the safety 
briefing.  Come to the KSU with full tanks.  
  
February 22, 2025 – Help at the Big Red and Barbacoa event at Caliente.  
  
March 9, 2025 (Sunday) Ride - KSU 9 a.m.  LRC: Ken/SRC: 
Warren/Kevin. Ride out to Utopia area. Arrive prior to 845 am to attend safety 
briefing. Lunch stop at Los Maples Cafe. Gas stops will be announced during the 
safety briefing. Come to the KSU with full tanks.  
  
March 15, 2025 (Saturday) – Meeting/Social at 7 p.m. at Ice on Fire – we will 
celebrate St. Patrick’s Day.  Bring a dish to share. 
  
March 22, 2025 (Saturday) - KSU 8 a.m. LRC: Tony/SRC: Frank (F2). Ride 
out to the Twisted Sisters area. Expect full day of riding. Arrive prior to 0745am 
to attend safety briefing. Lunch and Gas stops to announced at a later date. Come 
to the KSU with full tanks. 
  
Odds and Ends 
  
Today’s Ride - Go Cowboys!!!! Oh wait…they aren’t playing. Maybe that is why we 16 
people take the ride this morning from Caliente to Sammie’s in Castroville, with 1 
car following a bunch that met us there. Thank you, Frank, for leading the ride and 
avoiding the construction on Highway 90. The 151, to 16, to 211 to 471 was a nice 
change of scenario. With Tony and I on Rover and Sweep duties, the large group 
made without any unnecessary stopping to regroup, even with all the lights and 
traffic on Bandera (16). Sammie’s never disappoints and today was no different. 
Great food, Great service and awesome conversation and company. Took us about 



an hour to get there, and hour to eat, and everyone headed back home to watch 
the Chiefs lose…..or win (if you want that..lol).  
  
We are really enjoying the huge turnouts to these rides and want to continue that 
trend. Please remember to let us know where you want go and we make sure you 
have a LRC and a SRC to get you there. Im sure if you want to, there are other 
that would love to as well.  Brad 
  
Thursday Night - We had an amazing ride out to Shifters, in Pleasanton, TX to 
provide some Harley memorabilia to the restaurant owners and have a wonderful 
meal together. We had a group of 6 riders with Frank taking LRC and myself as 
SRC and four cars (cages) following the group.  The ride had a few delays based on 
the wonderful construction on Highway 90, but everyone made it through without 
any bumps or bruises. We arrived around 7pm and had an awesome time dropping of 
the items, getting to know each other even more, and finally taking pictures with 
the staff and all the items we brought. As we were checking out, the owners 
decided to comp everyone’s meals, as a sign of thanks for what we brought. In true 
fashion, we made sure to leave hefty tips to show our appreciation for the 
exception service and delicious food. Can’t wait to go back and see how they have 
decorated with the new items.  
  
A special thanks to everyone that donated some Harley items and a special shout 
out to Tony for taking his truck so that we could transport them successfully. This 
type of teamwork and cohesion, is why we are the best chapter of all chapters. Ok, 
maybe I am little bias, but whatever. Caliente for President!!!!!  
  
  
Future Dates 
  
Reminder: If you are planning to attend the Galveston rally, please lock in your 
reservations as soon as possible. Most of the chapter will be staying in League City. 
If you need more information, please reach out to any Road Captain. 
  
-- 
Diane "Strapless"  
Secretary 
Caliente HOG Chapter #2013 
 


